

RE: WEARING MASKS ON SITE

Dear Parents and Guardians,

You will, no doubt, be aware of the Premier's announcement on Sunday regarding the compulsory wearing of masks or face coverings in public. This will come into place on Wednesday, at midnight.

In line with government health regulations, Lyndhurst Secondary College will insist all students wear a mask or face covering while on the grounds of the College at all times from Thursday morning, unless instructed for educational reasons by a staff member to remove the mask.

We will have a small number of disposable masks available for students on Thursday morning and Friday morning. However, please note that any student who is catching public transport or walking to school must wear a mask.

Please note that it will not be mandatory for teachers, while they are teaching students, to wear a mask. Teachers are required to wear masks at other times.

As these regulations may be in place for some time, I would highly recommend, making or purchasing a reusable mask. If any families need support in relation to this, please contact the school.

A summary of the guidelines are as follows:

Travel to and from school

- When travelling to and from school, you must wear a face covering
- If you are in the car alone or with someone from your household, you do not need to wear a face covering
- You should put your face covering on before you leave your car
- If you are in a car with people from outside your household, then you are required to wear a face covering

At school

- All students and staff will be required to wear a face covering or mask when at school from Thursday, 23 July
- Masks will not be mandatory for teachers while they are teaching students but should be worn at other times.

I thank you once again for your support in keeping our whole community safe.

Regards
Konnie Prades
Principal
21st July, 2020